
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 2023 

Year 5 – Educational Visit to Young Voices 

 

For Year 5’s Educational Visit this year, the children will have the opportunity to take part in the Young Voices 

choir concert, which will be held in the AO Arena in Manchester on Monday 5th February 2024.  

Young Voices is an amazing opportunity for children to be part of a large choir of approximately 7,000 children, 

who perform at concerts in arenas around the country. Preparations are already underway - learning the lyrics, 

actions and dance routines that are required!  

On the day of the event, the children will leave school at lunchtime and will take part in a full rehearsal of the 

concert in the arena with children from other schools. They will have tea in their seats in the arena and the concert 

is an early evening start (7:00) which finishes at approximately 8:45pm. Children travel to and from the venue on 

a coach with school staff and the systems to ensure children are safe at the arena are very stringent. Children 

will travel back to school on the coach and will return at approximately 10.00pm. There is lots to keep the children 

happy and engaged throughout the day as they learn new dances and perform with the celebrity singers who 

support the concerts each year. This year the celebrity performer has been announced as MC Grammar.  

From December, there is the possibility that a number of tickets will be released for Parents/Guardians to watch 

the performance within the arena. These tickets will be available to purchase directly from the AO arena box 

office. Please see their website for details and opening times/dates.  However, please bear in mind you will need 

to travel to and from the arena yourself and that your child will need collecting from school at around 10.00pm 

(approximately). Keep an eye on AO arena box office for more information!  

Children will need a Young Voices T shirt for the event for which there is an order form attached. The cost for the 

event including the T shirt and coach will be £22.00, which will be paid using ParentPay. The cost of the trip has 

kindly been subsidised by the PTA in order to keep the costs to a minimum.  

Please can we ask that all reply slips and order forms are returned by Friday the 15th of December 2023 to ensure 

there is time for our order to be processed, with all payments required by Monday the 18th of December 2023. 

Closer to the event, further information will be sent regarding confirmed timings and what the children will need 

to bring on the day. If you have any questions about the event please contact Mr Bowen for further information. 

 

Kindest Regards 

Mr A. Bowen  

Year 5 Year Group Lead 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Year 5’s Educational Visit to Young Voices – Monday 5th February 2024 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Young Voices Concert  

on Monday 5th February 2024. 

 

______________________________will collect my child from Churchtown Primary School at approximately 

10:00pm.  

 

Please tick your child’s required t-shirt size below. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

  

 

I am willing to make payment of £22 for the visit via the ParentPay 

 

 

Parent/Carer Signature: 

 

Print Name:   

 

 

 

 


